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  Bhagavad Gita ,2004 The Bhagavad Gita (Song of the Lord) is considered the
most influential of all the Hindu scriptures and is one of the greatest
spiritual classics of the world. Comprised of eighteen chapters taken from
the great Sanskrit epic Mahabharata, the Gita presents a conversation that
takes place on a battlefield just as two groups of relatives are about to
wage war against one another. Facing the forces of greed, anger, and hatred,
the warrior-prince Arjuna loses heart and refuses to fight his own kin. His
friend and charioteer, Lord Krishna, who represents the Divine within, tells
him: Your very nature will drive you to fight. In the ensuing dialogue,
Krishna teaches Arjuna, and all of us, how we can face bravely the
unavoidable challenges and conflicts of life--and win the greatest of all
battles, against the tumultuous emotions within our own hearts. Eknath
Easwaran's eloquent translation and Diana Morrison's chapter introductions,
which summarize major religious concepts, make this edition especially
accessible for modern readers of any religion.
  Bhagavad Geeta Swami Mukundananda,Jagadguru Kripaluji Yog,2013-04-05
Commentary on 'The Bhagavad Geeta' by Swami Mukundananda
  Bhagavad-gita As It Is His Divine Grace A. C. Bhaktivedanta Swami
Prabhupada, The largest-selling edition of the Gita in the Western world,
Bhagavad-gita As It Is is more than a book. It is alive with knowledge and
devotion; thus it has the power to change your life for the better. Bhagavad-
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gita is knowledge of five basic truths and the relationship of each truth to
the other: These five truths are Krishna, or God, the individual soul, the
material world, action in this world, and time. The Gita lucidly explains the
nature of consciousness, the self, and the universe. It is the essence of
India's spiritual wisdom, the answers to questions posed by philosophers for
centuries. In translating the Gita, A. C. Bhaktivedanta Swami Prabhupada has
remained loyal to the intended meaning of Krishna's words, and thus he has
unlocked all the secrets of the ancient knowledge of the Gita and placed them
before us as an exciting opportunity for self-improvement and spiritual
fulfillment. The Gita is a conversation between Krishna and His dear friend
Arjuna. At the last moment before entering a battle between brothers and
friends, the great warrior Arjuna begins to wonder: Why should he fight? What
is the meaning of his life? Where is he going after death? In response,
Krishna brings His friend from perplexity to spiritual enlightenment, and
each one of us is invited to walk the same path.
  The Bhagavad Gita Eknath Easwaran,2007-05-17 In the Bhagavad Gita, Prince
Arjuna asks direct, uncompromising questions of his spiritual guide on the
eve of a great battle. In this expanded edition of the most famous —and
popular — of Indian criptures, Eknath Easwaran contextualizes the book
culturally and historically and explains the key concepts of Hindu religious
thought and the technical vocabulary of yoga. Chapter introductions, notes,
and a glossary help readers understand the book’s message. Most importantly,
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this translation uses simple, clear language to impart the poetry,
universality, and timelessness of the Gita’s teachings.
  Bhagavad Gita (in English) Hari Chetan,2021-08-15 If there is one book that
can claim to provide the solution to all problems of humanity, it is the holy
Bhagavad Gita. Simply reading this book and comprehending the life-changing,
ageless, and profound wisdom contained in its 701 magnificent verses is
enough to change the path of one’s life and bring it to the peak of
perfection. That is why, after hearing this transcendental discourse of Lord
Krishna, Arjuna exclaims to Him, “O Achyuta (The Changeless One), my delusion
is destroyed, and my memory (about one’s true identity) has been regained by
me through Your grace. I am firmly situated; my doubts are gone. I will now
act according to Your word.” [Bhagavad Gita 18.73] The Bhagavad Gita is not a
religious book and is not intended to be read and acted upon by the adherents
of a particular religion. It’s a guidebook for life; a how-to manual. It is a
medicine for the infected souls of the Kali-Yuga, the dark age. And there is
no religion in medicine. The Bhagavad Gita is the most sacred conversation
ever between Lord Krishna and his friend Prince Arjuna just before the
beginning of the great war of Mahabharata, on the holy battlefield of
Kurukshetra, where the Lord enlightens a bewildered Arjuna about the biggest
truths of the universe. This dialogue is considered to contain the nectar of
all Vedic scriptures, the most ancient scriptures of the world. By reading
the Bhagavad Gita, you will discover answers to the most important questions
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in life, such as: - Who are you? - What is your purpose in life and how to
fulfill that purpose? - Is there a God? If yes, who is God, and how to know
and reach Him? - Is God one or many? - What is your relationship with God? -
What is death and why you do not need to fear death? - What happens after
death? - Do heaven and hell exist? - Is reincarnation real? - What is Yoga?
What are the different types of Yoga? How to be a Yogi? - How does the Law of
Karma work? - Why are we all living life the wrong way? And how you can live
your life the right way? - How to see yourself and your life from the right
perspective? - How to master your mind and get rid of negative emotions like
worry, fear, anger, jealousy, and sadness for good? - How to be always happy?
- What is the most perfect method of meditation? Hari Chetan’s translation of
the Bhagavad Gita is the outcome of his two decades of experience in the
field of Vedic philosophy. The following are some of the distinguishing
aspects of this English translation: - All the verses of the Bhagavad Gita
are accurately translated from the original Sanskrit texts. - The
translations are presented in their authentic form, free from any sectarian
bias. - The translations are kept simple without sacrificing accuracy,
essence, and spirit. - The gaps arising while translating verses from
Sanskrit to English have been taken care of to preserve the intended meaning
of each verse. - Context has been given due importance while establishing the
meaning of each word with the aim of providing correct interpretation. - To
facilitate self-explanatory translations, additional explanations are given
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in parentheses in the verses. - Additional explanations are provided in the
form of notes at appropriate places. - The historical background of
Mahabharata is included for perfect understanding. - To help you test your
understanding, a printable workbook is included. All of this adds up to a
complete translation of the holy Bhagavad Gita in English. Read This Book to
Uncover The Secret Wisdom of the Bhagavad Gita and Change Your Life Forever!
  Bhagavad-Gita as it is A. C. Bhaktivedanta Swami Prabhupada,1986
  The Bhagavad Gita Richard H. Davis,2014-10-26 The life and times of India's
most famous spiritual and literary masterpiece The Bhagavad Gita, perhaps the
most famous of all Indian scriptures, is universally regarded as one of the
world's spiritual and literary masterpieces. Richard Davis tells the story of
this venerable and enduring book, from its origins in ancient India to its
reception today as a spiritual classic that has been translated into more
than seventy-five languages. The Gita opens on the eve of a mighty battle,
when the warrior Arjuna is overwhelmed by despair and refuses to fight. He
turns to his charioteer, Krishna, who counsels him on why he must. In the
dialogue that follows, Arjuna comes to realize that the true battle is for
his own soul. Davis highlights the place of this legendary dialogue in
classical Indian culture, and then examines how it has lived on in diverse
settings and contexts. He looks at the medieval devotional traditions
surrounding the divine character of Krishna and traces how the Gita traveled
from India to the West, where it found admirers in such figures as Ralph
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Waldo Emerson, Henry David Thoreau, J. Robert Oppenheimer, and Aldous Huxley.
Davis explores how Indian nationalists like Mahatma Gandhi and Swami
Vivekananda used the Gita in their fight against colonial rule, and how
contemporary interpreters reanimate and perform this classical work for
audiences today. An essential biography of a timeless masterpiece, this book
is an ideal introduction to the Gita and its insights into the struggle for
self-mastery that we all must wage.
  The Teachings of Bhagavad Gita Richa Tilokani,2021-03-02 Why does one face
sorrow and problems in life? What can allay the anxiety and stress inherent
in the materialistic modern society? How can one get in touch with higher
consciousness and strike a balance between the spiritual and worldly goals?
If you are looking for answers to questions like these and searching for ways
to empower your life, begin the quest with this volume, which presents the
essence of one of the world’s most sacred texts in a simple and easy-to-
understand manner. The Bhagavad Gita, a treasure trove of divine wisdom, was
shared by Lord Krishna with Arjuna, the Pandava prince, at the battlefield of
Kurukshetra, right before the Mahabharata or the ‘Great War’ began. It
comprises 700 Sanskrit shlokas translated into English, which inspire one to
seek and understand the profound truths of life through the ancient
principles of Karma Yoga (the art of work), Gyan Yoga (the art of knowledge)
and Bhakti Yoga (the art of devotion). These eternal principles help to live
life to the fullest, so that one can work better, think better and live
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better by tapping into higher consciousness, accessing the spiritual
dimension and nurturing the pure self. The Teachings of Bhagavad Gita is a
perfect source to discover the art of self-empowerment by exploring the
various facets of this most sacred text and imbibing its all-encompassing
wisdom to attain unending joy, peace and success.
  Bhagavad Gita A. Parthasarathy,2013-10-28 The Gita brings to light the
negative and positive tendencies that lie within. They represent your higher
aspiration and lower desire. Lord Krishna directs you to conquer desire and
regain the supreme Self. The state of Godhood. The book comprises the text,
transliteration, word-meaning, translation and commentary. A unique
contribution is the topic-wise division of each chapter. It helps capture the
thought-flow and message in the text.
  The Bhagavad Gītā Christopher Key Chapple,2010-03-30 For years, this
edition of the Bhagavad Gītā has allowed all those with a lively interest in
this spiritual classic to come into direct contact with the richness and
resonance of the original text. Winthrop Sargeant's interlinear edition
provides a word-for-word English translation along with the devanagari
characters and the transliterated Sanskrit. Detailed grammatical commentary
and page-by-page vocabularies are included, and a complete translation of
each section is printed at the bottom of each page, allowing readers to turn
the pages and appreciate the work in Sargeant's translation as well.
Discussions of the language and setting of the Gītā are provided and, in this
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new edition, editor Christopher Key Chapple offers guidance on how to get the
most out of this interlinear edition. Long a favorite of spiritual seekers
and scholars, teachers and students, and lovers of world literature,
Sargeant's edition endures as a great resource for twenty-first-century
readers.
  Bhagavad Gita for Dummies Vishnuvarthanan Moorthy,2013-05-27 This Book
explains Gita in plain English and covers all the 18 chapters and helps us to
self evaluate our life with instances and examples. Simply, its a Journey of
a Common Man with the Holy Book Bhagavad Gita. We would like have a
comparable view with our life and Gita! This book offers you that! No longer
we need to imagine a ideal world, when we read Bhagavad Gita! This is for you
and me! Bhagavad Gita Decoded for us!
  Feel the Bhagavad Gita Vijay Kumar Saxena,2016-02-22 The Bhagavad Gita is
an ancient Sanskrit scripture with universal appeal that has been read for
centuries, but its full meaning is little understood by Western culture. Even
those with an encyclopedic knowledge of the Bible find it difficult to apply
the Gita’s practical lessons to daily living. Vijay Kumar Saxena unveils the
mysteries of the text, including what it says about human nature and the
“supreme secret” behind everything animate and inanimate in the universe.
Learn what the Gita says about questions such as: Why do negative emotions
often dominate our nature? Why do we behave as we behave? How can we convert
our existential living into living with substance, meaning, and purpose? What
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is the universal truth of all religions? The author also explores whether
there is a way to live life as naturally as a boat floats on a calm sea--
cruising ahead and enjoying time with friends--with ample time to be who we
want to be. Discover the powerful truths hidden in an ancient, sacred text
and appreciate what it means to be human when you Feel the Bhagavad Gita.
  The Bhagavad Gita Lahiri Mahasaya, This is a scriptural commentary of
Lahiri Mahasaya on The Bhagavad Gita. 1. Bisad Yoga : Arjuna's (Seeker's)
Melancholy 2. Sankhya Yoga : Knowledge of the Self 3. Karma Yoga : Action 4.
Jnan Yoga : Knowledge and Wisdom 5. Karma-Sanyas Yoga : Action and
Renunciation 6. Avyas Yoga : Practice 7. Jnan-Bijnan Yoga : Knowledge and
Realization 8. Akshara-Brahma Yoga : The Eternal Self 9. Raja Vidya Raja
Gujya Yoga : The Supreme Science and The Supreme Secret 10. Bibhuti Yoga :
The Divine Glories 11. Biswarupa Darsan Yoga : The Universal Form of The Self
12. Bhakti Yoga : Devotion 13. Kshetra and Kshetrajna : The Prakriti-Purusha
Yoga 14. Gunatraya Bibhag Yoga : Threefold Qualities 15. Purushottam Yoga :
The Supreme Person 16. Daibasura Sampad Bibhag Yoga : The Divine and
Demoniacal Properties 17. Shraddhatraya Bibhag Yoga : The Threefold Respect
18. Moksha Yoga : Liberation
  Godsong Amit Majmudar,2021-03-30 A fresh, strikingly immediate and elegant
verse translation of the classic, with an introduction and helpful guides to
each section, by the rising American poet. Born in the United States into a
secularized Hindu family, Amit Majmudar puzzled over the many religious
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traditions on offer, and found that the Bhagavad Gita had much to teach him
with its song of multiplicities. Chief among them is that its own assertions
aren't as important as the relationships between its characters . . . The
Gita imagined a relationship in which the soul and God are equals; it is, he
believes, the greatest poem of friendship . . . in any language. His verse
translation captures the many tones and strategies Krishna uses with Arjuna--
strict and berating, detached and philosophical, tender and personable.
Listening guides to each section follow the main text, and expand in
accessible terms on the text and what is happening between the lines. Godsong
is an instant classic in the field, from a poet of skill, fine intellect,
and--perhaps most important--devotion.
  The Bhagavad Gita Mahatma Gandhi,2014-09-25 A sloka-by-sloka interpretation
of a great work by a great sage. The Bhagavad Gita is perhaps the greatest
work of practical Indian philosophy. Among the various interpretations of the
Bhagavad Gita, the one by Mahatma Gandhi holds a unique position. In his own
words, his interpretation of the Bhagavad Gita is designed for the common man
– “who has little or no literary equipment, who has neither the time nor the
desire to read the Gita in the original, and yet who stands in need of its
support.” Gandhi interpreted the Bhagavad Gita, which he regarded as a gospel
of selfless action, over a period of nine months from February 24th to
November 27th, 1926 at Satyagrah Ashram, Ahmedabad. The morning prayer
meetings were followed by his discourses and discussions on the Bhagavad
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Gita.
  The Essence of Bhagavad Gita Braja Dulal Mookherjee,2002*
  Srimad Bhagavad Gita: Volume 3 Baba Hari Dass,2014-12-31 In ancient India,
when people wanted to teach spiritual lessons, they did so through symbolic
stories. The Bhagavad Gītā is one such story. Gītā refers to poems that are
sung and Bhagavad means God or the Self. So the Bhagavad Gītā is known as the
Song of God. This version of the full e-publication of the Bhagavad Gītā has
been divided into three separate e-books mirroring the three volumes of the
original print. Volume 3, Chapters XIII-XVIII, focuses on Jñāna Yoga, the
yoga of knowledge.
  The Essence of the Bhagavad Gita Paramhansa Yogananda,2008-02-04 Rarely in
a lifetime does a new spiritual classic appear that has the power to change
people's lives and transform future generations. This is such a book. The
Essence of the Bhagavad Gita Explained by Paramhansa Yogananda shares the
profound insights of Paramhansa Yogananda, author of Autobiography of a Yogi,
as remembered by one of his few remaining direct disciples, Swami Kriyananda.
This revelation of India's best-loved scripture approaches it from an
entirely fresh perspective, showing its deep allegorical meaning and also its
down-to-earth practicality. The themes presented are universal: how to
achieve victory in life in union with the divine; how to prepare for life's
final exam, death, and what happens afterward; how to triumph over all pain
and suffering. This book is itself a triumph. Swami Kriyananda worked with
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Paramhansa Yogananda in 1950 while the Master completed his commentary. At
that time Yogananda commissioned him to disseminate his teachings world-wide.
Kriyananda has in his lifetime lectured, taught, and written eighty-five
books based on Yogananda's teachings. The Essence of the Bhagavad Gita,
Kriyananda's eighty-sixth book, is the crowning achievement of his highly
productive life. In this, his masterpiece, he declares, Yogananda's insights
into the Gita are the most amazing, thrilling, and helpful of any I have ever
read.
  The Gita: For Children Roopa Pai,2022-10-27 'The truth is, Partha,' Krishna
said, 'that there is no better path. Both paths – the path of knowledge and
the path of action – work just as well. It is up to you to pick the one that
you are suited to.' The Bhagavad Gita is a profound book from India that
people have cherished for over 2500 years. It emphasises kindness and
understanding when we make mistakes, and tells a compelling story about
Prince Arjuna and his friend Krishna. They engage in a crucial conversation
about the war against the most powerful and dangerous enemy of all – the one
that lives within our minds. Roopa Pai's spirited, one-of-a-kind retelling is
engaging, easy to grasp, and leaves a lasting impact. After you finish
reading, you'll find yourself contemplating its wisdom and feeling a sense of
inner strength.
  The Bhagavad-Gita A.M. Sastri, The Bhagavad-Gita. With the commentary of
Sri Sankaracharya.
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